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SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

A reminder that School will close on Friday 21st 

July at 2:00pm.  

 

We hope you all have a fantastic Summer! 

 

RETURN TO SCHOOL 

 

All children are to return to School on 

Tuesday 5th September. School will 

start at 8:30am and finish at 3:00pm.  

Turtle Tots and Nursery will be open 

8:30am-11:30am 

 



 

  

                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                           

 

                                                                                                                                                                     

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        

 

FAREWELL 

A very sad farewell to Mr Driver. He will be hugely 

missed by all of us and we wish him all the best in 

his new future role.  

 

Mrs Ellis has left us recently and we will miss her a 

lot. She has been a huge support for all of the 

children in the school.  

 

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Bonham in 

the office. We wish her well in her new role and 

will be sad to see her leave.  

WELCOME 

 

We would like to say a huge welcome to Mrs Mason who will be 

teaching our Year 3/4 class next year. We are thrilled to have her 

join the team. 

We would also like to welcome back Miss Todd. We are so 

pleased to have her back in school! 

We will also be welcoming Mrs Ainsworth into the school office 

and are very excited to have her join the team. 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                          

 

                                                                                                               

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                      

 

 

 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Friday 21st July – School closes at 2:00pm 

Monday 4th September – Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 5th September – School re-opens to all children. 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS                                                

 

We are so sad to be saying goodbye to our Year 6 Children. They are all amazing 

and we know they will go on to do big things! We will miss them so much and wish 

them all the best in their new schools. 


